
Denver retains School Games Gold Mark 

 

 

We are very proud that our small school has achieved the Gold level 
of the School Games Mark from the Youth Sport Trust for the past 
three consecutive academic years. The staff and children have been 
working hard towards retaining this for 2020 and we had been 
concerned that the school closure would impact negatively on this as 
we were well on track at the time we had to close. We were 
delighted to receive notification today from the Youth Sport Trust 
that they have paused the 2020 School Games Mark and that we 
shall retain the Gold Mark awarded in 2019 for the next academic 
year. 

I would like to thank all of the staff, children, parents and volunteer 
helpers for all of their efforts. It takes a team effort to achieve 
this including all of the visits to events such as Active Kids, OMNES 
Games, cluster sporting fixtures and strong club attendance.  

I hope you are all keeping active. Don’t forget there are the 
challenges from the School Sports Partnership referenced in my 
previous correspondence if you’d like some active things to try… 

Thank you once again and I hope to see you all soon. 

Kindest regards,  

Mrs Henden 


